
Manuela Meireles

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/8953809/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

21

papers

1,035

citations

16

h-index

586496

20

g-index

843174

21

all docs

21

docs citations

21

times ranked

2357

citing authors



Manuela Meireles

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Consumption of olive oil and adherence to the Mediterranean Food Pattern among academics of
lusophone origin. , 2022, 4, . 0.0 0

2 Gut microbiota modulation accounts for the neuroprotective properties of anthocyanins. Scientific
Reports, 2018, 8, 11341. 1.6 73

3 Chronic ethanol intake induces partial microglial activation that is not reversed by long-term
ethanol withdrawal in the rat hippocampal formation. NeuroToxicology, 2017, 60, 107-115. 1.4 30

4 Adipose tissue dysfunction as a central mechanism leading to dysmetabolic obesity triggered by
chronic exposure to p,pâ€™-DDE. Scientific Reports, 2017, 7, 2738. 1.6 32

5 Flavonoids as dopaminergic neuromodulators. Molecular Nutrition and Food Research, 2016, 60,
495-501. 1.5 13

6 Anthocyanin effects on microglia M1/M2 phenotype: Consequence on neuronal fractalkine expression.
Behavioural Brain Research, 2016, 305, 223-228. 1.2 44

7 High-Fat Dietâ€“Induced Dysbiosis as a Cause of Neuroinflammation. Biological Psychiatry, 2016, 80, e3-e4. 0.7 25

8 Effect of chronic consumption of blackberry extract on high-fat induced obesity in rats and its
correlation with metabolic and brain outcomes. Food and Function, 2016, 7, 127-139. 2.1 21

9 High-fat diet-induced obesity Rat model: a comparison between Wistar and Sprague-Dawley Rat.
Adipocyte, 2016, 5, 11-21. 1.3 213

10 nNOS is involved in cardiac remodeling induced by chronic ethanol consumption. Toxicology, 2015,
329, 98-105. 2.0 5

11 Excess perigestational folic acid exposure induces metabolic dysfunction in post-natal life. Journal of
Endocrinology, 2015, 224, 245-259. 1.2 43

12 Inflammatory and Cardiometabolic Risk on Obesity: Role of Environmental Xenoestrogens. Journal of
Clinical Endocrinology and Metabolism, 2015, 100, 1792-1801. 1.8 22

13 The impact of chronic blackberry intake on the neuroinflammatory status of rats fed a standard or
high-fat diet. Journal of Nutritional Biochemistry, 2015, 26, 1166-1173. 1.9 34

14 Flavonoid metabolites transport across a human BBB model. Food Chemistry, 2014, 149, 190-196. 4.2 104

15
Persistent organic pollutant levels in human visceral and subcutaneous adipose tissue in obese
individualsâ€”Depot differences and dysmetabolism implications. Environmental Research, 2014, 133,
170-177.

3.7 75

16 Methotrexate enhances 3T3-L1 adipocytes hypertrophy. Cell Biology and Toxicology, 2013, 29, 293-302. 2.4 6

17 Blueberry anthocyanins in health promotion: A metabolic overview. Journal of Functional Foods,
2013, 5, 1518-1528. 1.6 182

18 Characterization and Modulation of Glucose Uptake in a Human Bloodâ€“Brain Barrier Model. Journal
of Membrane Biology, 2013, 246, 669-677. 1.0 22



3

Manuela Meireles

# Article IF Citations

19 Optimization and validation of organochlorine compounds in adipose tissue by SPEâ€•gas
chromatography. Biomedical Chromatography, 2012, 26, 1494-1501. 0.8 15

20 Thiamine is a substrate of organic cation transporters in Caco-2 cells. European Journal of
Pharmacology, 2012, 682, 37-42. 1.7 28

21 Maitake (D Fraction) Mushroom Extract Induces Apoptosis in Breast Cancer Cells by <i>BAK-1</i> Gene
Activation. Journal of Medicinal Food, 2011, 14, 563-572. 0.8 48


